

Actions & Matters Arising From Last Meeting

25th May 2018

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried over			
7.14	Money, Money, Money – RW to chase email reading UK island submissions.	RW	
	Support for Carers - KK to re-arrange meeting with Clarissa Devey-Smith about Young Street	KK	
5.2	Against Cuts to NHS – ET waiting for response from Communications team	ET	
5.8	Teaching Excellence Framework – KK and LD met to discuss TEF policy and how to interpret the policy into actions. Action JS to circulate in May	JS	
5.8	What The Faculty – SW to meet with Emma Howes	SW	
5.8	BME Forum – rearrange meeting with Blessing	JS	
5.8	Teaching Excellence Framework – JM/JS to organise a meeting with UCU and UNISON Reps to discuss how we can work together.	JS/JM	
4.3	CAM FM - LD to survey students outside Costa in Helmore of what type of programme would they listen to	LD	
4.5	Diversity Projects – Pride event to be discussed with RL	LD	
4.8	Movember Ambassador info to be sent to LD	SW	
8.16	Grad ball – JS to meet with Dave Sexton to discuss	JS	
New actions			
3.1	MES - RG to clarify routes for sensitive / anonymous feedback to be addressed.	RG	
3.1	JS to send email to the all exec to asking information regarding language used in the reports	JS	
3.1	JS to raise the MES distribution at Senate .	JS	
4.1.1	Faculty restructure - SW to gather feedback from AMT & CG students on faculty changes	SW	
4.1.1	JS to seek written confirmation of savings going into Student facing Services from Aletta Norval	JS	
4.1.1	LD to gather feedback from the departments moving to faculties.	LD	
4.1.1	LD to create a briefing document to bring to June exec to inform execs decision on next steps for the union.	LD	
4.1.3	Voting rights - EH & MB to explore bylaws and voting rights	EH/MB	
7.1	Budgets - JS to circulate the budgets document to exec	JS	
7.1	Bathrooms - MT to send email to JS regarding campaign	MT	

7.1	LD to send out email to members of Executive Committee to accept the budget.	LD	
-----	--	----	--